
January 23th (Thursday)  Edward S. Renwick, senior partner at Hanna and 

Morton LLP in Los Angeles. 

He will speak on: “How we got here and where are we 

going? - LA Basin Oil History from an Attorney’s 

Perspective”. 
This is a Joint meeting with the Los Angeles Association of 

Petroleum Landmen(LAAPL) 
 

Talk Info 
 
The subject of this talk will be “How we got here 
and where are we going?”  It will include some 
history, some personal observations, and maybe 
a prediction or two (but no guarantees).  An 
introduction will be given by Steve Harris 
(LAAPL member). 
 
 
 

Speaker’s Biography 
 

Edward S. Renwick is the senior partner at 
Hanna and Morton LLP in Los Angeles.  He is a 
graduate of Stanford University (AB ’56) and 
Stanford School of Law (LLB ’58) and 
specializes in natural resources law, primarily oil 
and gas law.  His experience includes trials, 
appeals, transactions, counseling and, most 
recently, acting as special settlement counsel in 
cases being tried by other lawyers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Time, Place, Cost and 

Reservations 
 

Time: Thursday, Jan 23rd, 2014 
 

Typical Meeting Agenda 

  Lunch Served: 11:30 AM to 12:00PM 

 Announcements: 11:45 AM to 12:00 PM 

 Guest Speaker: 12:00 PM to 12:30PM 

Questions/Close: 12:30 PM to 12:45 PM 
 

Place: 
The Grand at Willow Street Conference Center 

located at 4101 East Willow Street, Long Beach, CA. 

(562-426-0555).  Take Lakewood Boulevard south 

from the San Diego Freeway (405), turn west onto 

Willow Street and turn right onto Grand Avenue at 

the Center.  Park free in the garage structure. 

Cost: 

Lunch and Speaker:  $20.00 with reservations 

$25.00 without reservations 

Student:  $5.00 (Lunch and Speaker) 

  

Meeting Reservations: 
Make your reservations using our web site at 

www.labgs.org, or by calling Graham Wilson (562)-

326-5278, or emailing gwilson@shpi.net. 

Reservations must be made by 10:00 AM Tuesday 

morning prior to Thursday’s  meeting to receive 

discount price noted above. As always walk-ins are 

welcome. 

January 2010 January 2014 

LOS ANGELES BASIN GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY 

MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

http://www.labgs.org/
mailto:gwilson@shpi.net


 

 

President: Bill Long (213) 225-0205 

william.long@breitburn.com  
 

VP & Program: Geg Hummel (310) 327-1100 x5 

ghummel@ebresources.com 

 

Treasurer:  Bert Vogler (562) 432-1696 

hvogler@kleinfelder.com 
 

Secretary: Graham Wilson (562)-326-5278 

gwilson@shpi.net 

 

Scholarships:  Jean Kulla (949) 500-3095 

k2mobile@MSN.com 

 

OUR WEB SITE ADDRESS IS: 

www.labgs.org 

 

Student Sponsorship 
 

Looking for Student Lunch sponsors.  If you 
or your Business/Organization would like to 
become a Student Lunch Sponsor, please let us 
know.   
 
 
 

Contact Us – The LABGS Board 
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